Volume 8| Issue 47 | The Husky Vet Gazette

Important Gl Bill® Update!

New Monthly Enroliment Verification
Requirement

Beginning December 17, 2021, students using Post-9/11 Gl
Bill® benefits will be required to verify their enrollment at the
end of each month. Failure to verify for two consecutive
months will impact Monthly Housing Allowance and/or kicker
payments.

The Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) is encouraging
students to sign up for text message verification. There is
nothing you need to do at this time. The VA will be providing
more information on next steps.
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Veterans Day Ceremony

When?  Thursday, November 11™ at 11:00a.m.
Where? Founders Green (Storrs) by the
Ultimate Sacrifice Memorial
(Rain Location: Wilbur Cross North Reading Room)

Please join us for the annual Veterans Day Ceremony

at UConn to honor and celebrate all who served, and

who continue to serve, our country. This event is free
and open to everyone in the community.

UGCONN

VETERANS AFFAIRS &
MLITARY EROBRANS Volume 8 | Issue 47 | The Husky Vet Gazette



https://runsignup.com/Race/CT/Storrs/The2021KyleMillikenMemorialVirtualRun
https://runsignup.com/Race/CT/Storrs/The2021KyleMillikenMemorialVirtualRun
https://veterans.uconn.edu/wp-content/uploads/sites/26/2021/09/9_11-Tower-Challenge.pdf
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.business.uconn.edu%2Fabout%2Fcampuses%2Fhartford%2Fdirections%2F%3Fmc_cid%3Da5e3febdfc%26mc_eid%3DUNIQID&data=04%7C01%7C%7Cffe14d061a444dc2569508d999a9851d%7C17f1a87e2a254eaab9df9d439034b080%7C0%7C0%7C637709775757733505%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=z2QzERFohNEiz6gGSPjeI7MMLMSu0RefucCc8BIHifY%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fna.eventscloud.com%2Fereg%2Findex.php%3Feventid%3D647245%26mc_cid%3Da5e3febdfc%26mc_eid%3DUNIQID&data=04%7C01%7C%7Cffe14d061a444dc2569508d999a9851d%7C17f1a87e2a254eaab9df9d439034b080%7C0%7C0%7C637709775757743465%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=wbZO%2Bh3y4jNVG0MewZzl%2BcuxP5ZaVM8%2B4v8y3C32JR8%3D&reserved=0

Board Games are Back!
Every Wednesday

Starting at 3:00p.m.

Hawley Armory Rm. 105 (Storrs)

We’'re resuming Board Games every Wednesday
afternoon for anyone interested in joining. These
are not your everyday board games. Different
games will be played each week with the rules
explained for everyone by the Game Master!

Questions?

Contact Jon Ramos (a.k.a. the Game Master) at

jonathan.ramos@uconn.edu

AN AMAZING GAME FOR 2 TO 4

TiBERTAL!

Student Veterans of America is conducting
a quick student veterans and military-
connected students demographic web

survey in an effort to add to the scarce data

about student veterans. This survey is for
anyone who has or is currently serving in
the U.S. Military and their dependents.

Here is the link to the survey:
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mailto:jonathan.ramos@uconn.edu
https://studentveterans.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_bCb3bkELFAJvE9M?Channel=DEmail&j=163439&sfmc_sub=32389082&l=187_HTML&u=4729694&mid=514003021&jb=137&utm_source=sfmc&utm_term=Can+we+count+on+you+to+take+the+survey+today+and+share+it+with+your+network%3f&utm_content=80637&utm_id=f6bd291b-d4e8-4dc4-90f3-ee1dcc1147eb&sfmc_activityid=3e71f2fe-a13c-41d0-81d9-6482d79ee793&utm_medium=email
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fforms%2Fd%2F1W6t0jFfoppFfVPiMedUcldMMaPobUVFz92mALlyv14E%2Fedit&data=04%7C01%7C%7C587ac2c3016048760bba08d99a1b7df3%7C17f1a87e2a254eaab9df9d439034b080%7C0%7C0%7C637710265137764806%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=Cpf%2FZ7IGVm8FgMGAlC4yLAYxJYXWsEDLnRf0kmmNQSw%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fforms%2Fd%2F1W6t0jFfoppFfVPiMedUcldMMaPobUVFz92mALlyv14E%2Fedit&data=04%7C01%7C%7C587ac2c3016048760bba08d99a1b7df3%7C17f1a87e2a254eaab9df9d439034b080%7C0%7C0%7C637710265137764806%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=Cpf%2FZ7IGVm8FgMGAlC4yLAYxJYXWsEDLnRf0kmmNQSw%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fforms%2Fd%2F1W6t0jFfoppFfVPiMedUcldMMaPobUVFz92mALlyv14E%2Fedit&data=04%7C01%7C%7C587ac2c3016048760bba08d99a1b7df3%7C17f1a87e2a254eaab9df9d439034b080%7C0%7C0%7C637710265137764806%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=Cpf%2FZ7IGVm8FgMGAlC4yLAYxJYXWsEDLnRf0kmmNQSw%3D&reserved=0

Veteran of the Month: John Durham

The Office of Veterans Affairs & Military Programs
(VAMP) at UConn is pleased to recognize John
Durham as UConn’s Veteran of the Month. Johnis a
UConn student who is part of the VA Work Study team
in addition to taking on the VP of Communications role

for the Veterans Student Organization (VSO) this year.

John is currently serving in the CT Army National
Guard as an E-5 Team Leader in the 643" Military
Police Company out of Westbrook. He’s been in the
Guard for almost five years and in 2019 deployed to
Guantanamo Bay to serve as a 31E Corrections
Officer under JTF Operation Enduring Freedom. one
of his most memorable experiences was volunteering
while deployed for the Navy Hospital with the
American Red Cross helping the corpsmen with day-
to-day hospital operations. In addition to this, he was
also able to be a Vacation Bible School leader and
give back to a community of kids far away from home
in a new place.
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At UConn, John is working towards a dual degree in
Political Science and Music with a minor in Crime
and Justice. He also plans to begin graduate
coursework through UConn’s MPA fast-track
program. John shares, “the best thing about being a
student is that you are in a constant state of learning
new information and meeting new people.”

We always welcome nominations for Veteran of the
Month. If you know someone you'd like to nominate
(including a student, staff or faculty member) please
contact Nikki Eberly at Nikki.eberly@uconn.edu with
the name of the person and reasons for your
nomination.
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